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Staff, residents, and visitors should get their bivalent 
booster as soon as possible.

The effectiveness of COVID-19 vaccine wanes over 
time, especially for people 65 and older, which is 
why it is so important to get a bivalent booster. 

Data shows that people who were vaccinated with 
a bivalent booster were 3 times less likely to be 

hospitalized than those who were vaccinated but 
had not received an updated booster dose.

Please share your feedback by taking our short two question survey.

If it has been at least two months since you received a dose of the 
COVID-19 vaccine and have not had a bivalent booster, you are 

eligible for it.
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